
From: Emily McLean 
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 3:12 PM 
To: McGillicuddy, Jill <mcgillj@halifax.ca> 
Subject: [External Email] Request a meeting with HRM Environmental and Sustainability Committee 

[This email has been received from an external person or system] 

Hi Jill, 

I would like to request to speak at your monthly meeting in December about the initiative to 
make Halifax a Bee City with Bee City Canada. Myself, along with others from the community, 
would like to bring this forward in presentation form. Would this be something that can be 
arranged?  

Kind regards, 

Item 10.3.1




